
 

 

4th April 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Rauf Class Passion Play 

 

Thank you to everyone who came to Saint Mark’s Church yesterday to watch Rauf Class 

perform Roll Back The Stone.  It was amazing to see the children sing and speak so clearly 

in order to share the Easter story. 

 

Rainbow Raffle  

 

Thank to everyone who has supported the Darent Valley Hospital Lollipop Charity which 

secures funding to buy essential equipment to support Children’s Healthcare Servicers. 

 

We raised in excess of £200 which is brilliant and will make a huge difference. 

 

A message from our Chairs of Governors  

 

On behalf of the Governors at Rosherville, I would like to thank Mrs Roddan for stepping 

back in and leading our school.  We really appreciate your hard work and dedication and 

all you do for Rosherville, you will be greatly missed.  You have been such a great 

headteacher and so supportive with all the staff, children and parents. Your passion to 

ensure all children have the best possible start to their education and developing life skills 

has been invaluable and inspirational. The children will have created such fond memories 

that they will cherish for years to come.  We wish you all the best for the future.  

 

Thank you 

Emma Bonner and Karle Marsden  

 

A message from Father Gordon  

 

Please remember that anyone can go to the OLIO app to search for places for free food 

locally.  Please follow the link below to find out more about this 

 

https://olioapp.com/en/ 

 

House Point Winners 

This term’s House Point Award goes to Earth (Green).  They will be allowed to wear their 

own clothes on Friday 25th April as a reward. 

 

 

https://olioapp.com/en/


Survey  

As advised last week, we have been asked by Kent County Council to carry out a survey asking 
parents if they require any extra support with organising childcare outside of the hours that are 
provided by school.  

Please click on the link below to access the survey, which has now been amended.  

https://forms.office.com/e/MP5b6NMTcf  

 

 

Attendance 

At Rosherville we have always encouraged children to attend school every day and to be 
punctual. We introduced prizes that children can choose depending on the number of points they 
have earned.  

Class attendance this week is as follows: 

1st 2nd 3rd` 4th 5th 6th 
Dahl 

95.49% 
Rauf 

91.38% 
Donaldson 

91.27% 
Morpurgo 

90.56% 
Zephaniah 

90% 
Dr. Seuss 

82.54% 
 

Term dates 

 

We return to school on Tuesday 22nd April.   

Have a wonderful Easter and Mrs Martin is looking forward to welcoming you all on her 

first day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/MP5b6NMTcf


 

 

 
Term 5 Activities 

The timetable for Forest School and Swimming for Term 5 is shown below, to give you notice of 
these activities starting.  

 

PE Timetable Term 5 Class   

Monday  Seuss, Zephaniah, Rauf, Morpurgo  

Tuesday  Dahl and Rauf  

Thursday  Donaldson  

   

Forest School Term 5 Class   

Friday  Zephaniah 

Suess 

Morpurgo 

Rauf   

  

Swimming Term 5 Class   

Thursdays  Year 3  

Zephaniah 
 

Terms 5 

Tuesday 22nd April Start of Term 5 

Wednesday 23rd April Saint George’s Day Parade 

Friday 18th July  End of Year Disco 

Friday 23rd May End of Term 5 



 
 
 
Important Dates  
 
Year 6 SAT’s – Monday 12th May to Thursday 15th May 2025 
Year 6 Residential – 6th to 9th June 2025 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs Roddan 

 
 
Headteacher 


